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To: 

From: 

Subject: 

TOWN OF GOLDEN BEACH 

May 17, 2022 

One Golden Beach Drive 
Golden Beach, FL 33160 

MEMORANDUM 

Honorable Mayor Glenn Singer & 
Town Council Members 

Alexander Diaz, (\/l 11 __ rfi'\
Town Manager /'JVJ/..../fJ ,� 

Item Number: 

6 

Resolution No. 2816.22-Approving A Contract with 
Southeastern Engineering Contractors to revise the curb and 
gutter slope along Golden Beach Drive allowing proper 
drainage. 

Recommendation: 

It is recommended that the Town Council adopt the attached Resolution No. 
2816.22 as presented. 

Background: 

Our roads and streets are being evaluated frequently for proper drainage and 
catch basin debris removal. As time passes, the settlement of the roadways and 
curbs vary by location. There has been areas retaining water along Golden 
Beach Drive not flowing to the catch basins. The modification to the slope of the 
valley gutters must be revised in order to allow the proper flow of storm water to 
our outfall system. Additional revisions to be made include (11) catch basin 
elevation changes to match the new slope, Sidewalks, D-Curbs, resetting of 
pavers, and Asphalt repairs. 

Fiscal Impact: 

The fiscal impact for this project is $ 43,579.00. Funds will come from the 541-465-000-
000 Street Repair and Maintenance. 






